
 

 

Glendale Board Report - March 

 

Glendale is pleased to welcome a new student to our school.  We very seldom increase our 

enrollment once the school year has begun and so it has caused some very great and positive 

excitement . 

The Rangers were out at our school on February 22.  They presented us with an informative 

program about the advantages and disadvantages of fire.  The students learned about how some 

trees actually need the fire to open their cones and reproduce.  The counselor was here on 

February 17 and gave us some good coping strategies to deal with conflict or when we have 

strong emotions to deal with.  The students made origami  fortune tellers with some of the 

different ways they thought they could learn to handle stress. 

 

The librarian was here on February 23 and told about the trip she has planned to see the Iditarod 

in Alaska and showed us some videos of the race, as well as gave some of the history of the 

run.  She had an excellent book that told about a winner of the junior dog sled races. We 

completed our writing assessments and are awaiting their return. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ellen Christoferson 


